
 
 

 

 
SportStart UK, 

73 Oak Mead, Binscombe, Godalming, Surrey GU7 3RQ 

                                         Telephone: 01483 421495 Email: info@sportstart.co.uk 

 

November 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

  

BEFORE-SCHOOL BADMINTON CLUB @ ST LAWRENCE JUNIOR SCHOOL 

 

SportStart UK is pleased to offer your child the opportunity to play badminton – the 

fastest racket sport in the world!  Children will play a variety of fun games and develop 

key skills in a safe and friendly environment. 
 

Course details ((please note that numbers are limited and places allocated on a ‘first come, first 

served’ basis):- 

 

 commencing Tuesday 7th January 2020 @ St Lawrence Junior School 

 from 7.40am – 8.40am on 7th, 14th, 21st & 28th January, 4th, 11th & 25th February and 

3rd, 10th, 17th, 24th & 31st March  

 places available for boys and girls in Years 3, 4, 5 & 6  

 this club will be run by Mr Paddington and will take place in the school hall 

 cost - £48 (for 12 sessions) 

 children will need to wear appropriate clothing (sportswear)   

 

TO BOOK YOUR CHILD’S PLACE, PLEASE EMAIL info@sportstart.co.uk WITH THE 

FOLLOWING INFORMATION:- 

 

1. Your child’s full name 

2. Name of the club you are applying for i.e. Badminton Club 

3. Your name and mobile number 

4. An emergency contact name and mobile number 

5. Details of any additional needs or requirements that we need to be aware of 

 

We will then reply by return of email* with confirmation of your child’s place and details of 

how to pay.  Numbers may be limited depending on the number of applications received for the 

club. 

 

Please let us know if you wish to book a place by no later than Friday 20th December, 

thank you. 

 

*Please note that occasionally our business email will be diverted to junk mail, so if 

you do not appear to receive a reply please check there first and if there is still no 

email contact Mark Paddington on 07761 153021. 
 


